COPY

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING.
Avenida del Generalisimo Franco, 2,10. Cadiz.

9th December, 1959,

Dear Eir,
Tug "BRIGADIER".

With reference to your letter of the 1lst
December 1959, I have to state that the tailshaft was
examined on the 2nd April 1959, but was not submitted

for survey, although 1t was feound to be in a satistactony
condition.

In view of the Owners' reguest I have to state
that the vessel, so far as now seen is in my opinion
eligible to remain as classed with fresh record of T.S.0.G.

4,59.

Yours faithfulily

Signed GEORGE K. PEACE,
The S t
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